
To the editorial staff

Press information14 February 2001

Upcoming financial information from Cyber Com AB

Preliminary year-end report, Q1 – Q4 2000
The preliminary year-end report for the full year 2000 will be published on Wednesday 21
February 2001.

Publishing dates of interim reports for Q1 - Q3 2001
The interim report for January – March will be published on Thursday 26 April 2001.
The interim report for January – June will be published on Wednesday 22 August 2001.
The interim report for January – September will be published on Thursday 25 October
2001.

AGM 2001
The AGM will be held on Thursday 26 April 2001.

For further information, please contact:
Gunilla Sten, CFO, Cyber Com, tel.: +46 8 578 64 600

www.cybercom.se

Cyber Com is a consulting company that offers integrated turnkey expertise within e-business and
telecoms, with cutting-edge know-how of modern systems development and project management.
Turnover for the first nine months of 2000 amounted to SEK 256 million with a profit after net financial
income/expense of SEK 18 million. The company currently employs over 300 people with an average of
10 years’ consulting experience. The company is listed on the OM Stockholm Exchange’s O list and
operates today in Stockholm, Gothenburg, Malmö, Uppsala, Sundsvall and Copenhagen.


